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Notice Regarding Postponement of Consolidated Financial Results 

Announcement for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 
 

Azbil Corporation (“the Company”) expresses its deepest condolences to those who have lost loved 
ones due to the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak and we wish those who have been affected 
a speedy and complete recovery. 
The Company scheduled to announce on Wednesday, May 13, 2020 its consolidated financial results 
for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020 but will postpone the announcement to Wednesday, May 20, 
2020. 
 
1. Reason for the postponement 
The Company foresees that it may take longer than usual for some of the processes required for 
preparing the consolidated financial results as well as the auditing carried out by the auditing firm. 
As such, the Company has decided to postpone the consolidated financial results announcement 
originally scheduled for Wednesday, May 13, 2020. 
 
2. Upcoming schedule 
The consolidated financial results announcement is now scheduled for Wednesday, May 20, 2020. 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this postponement may cause shareholders, investors, 
and other stakeholders. 
 
As a result of the state of emergency declared by the Japanese government due to the COVID-19 
outbreak, the Company and the azbil Group companies in Japan have suspended or scaled down 
business activities at office sites until Wednesday, May 6, 2020 and have implemented a 
work-from-home policy to comply with local authorities. 
As per the Japanese government’s declaration, business activities that contribute to medical facilities 
and social infrastructure, such as engineering, service, and production at azbil Group factories, 
continue to move forward. 
We will continue moving forward, placing the utmost priority on the safety of employees and other 
relevant parties and minimizing the spread of the outbreak. 


